
IJB29. Self-Directed Support Update Report 

 
The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Head of 
Integration which provided an update on Self-Directed Support across 
the Falkirk area. The Self-Directed Support (SDS) team worked across 
Adult Services and Children’s Services to support assessment and care 
management, finance and contracts and commissioning teams to 
continue implementation of Self-Directed Support. Legal services staff 
supported contractual, financial and General Data Protection 
Regulations (GDPR) compliance. The Workforce Development 
Manager supported all efforts through identification and delivery of 
training and support   required to improve implementation. 

 
Strategic objectives were aligned to national and local outcomes within 
the National Work Plan (2019-21), Falkirk HSCP Strategic Plan and 
Falkirk Children’s Services Closer to Home Strategy. All actions had 
been mapped against these and the recommendations in the Audit 
Scotland progress report (2017) and the Care Inspectorate SDS 
Thematic Review (2019). 

Decision 
 

The Integration Joint Board noted the report. 

 


